
 

 

 
 
 
27th November 2024

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following on from previous correspondence, I’m writing to let you know that this week we had two representatives 
attend the school from Charlton Athletic Community Trust (CACT), who run the Football Academy.  CACT were 
extremely keen to talk to our current year 12 Football Academy cohort, as this cohort will move across to the new 
arrangement from September 2025. The academy has also confirmed they will be funding new kits for this cohort. 
 
This session proved to be a really useful exercise, which was met with enthusiasm by all parties. Students had the 
opportunity to discuss areas they would like to see included in the programme from 2025/2026, ask any questions 
they had and for the CACT representatives to discuss their offering and next steps. It was evident to see that the 
programme opens up a number of opportunities for our students within the Football Academy and CACT are keen to 
get them involved with pre-training sessions prior to the next academic year. 
 
I’m sure you’ll agree this partnership between Cleeve Park and CACT is a fantastic opportunity for our Sixth Formers 
and will indeed be a programme that we will continue to build on. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email sixthform@cleevepark-takt.org in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms K Tangi 
Raising Standards Lead KS5 
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